
28-30 Wendell Street
New Construction of Affordable 

Housing on Wendell St

Project Website:

Join us for a

COMMUNITY MEETING
about our exciting new project

Join HRI for a community 
meeting to discuss the combined
28-30 Wendell site in the Baldwin 
neighborhood.

HRI plans to build new, high-
quality, affordable housing on 
these properties. We will present 
initial designs to the community 
and look forward to discussing 
the project together. Members 
of the public are encouraged to 
attend and participate.

The Project will be developed under 
the Affordable Housing Overlay (AHO) 
Zoning Ordinance.

Our proposal includes:

• Construction of a multi-family 
building

• New affordable apartments in the 
Baldwin neighborhood

• Green, energy-efficient, and 
climate resilient building design

Meeting Details

When: Thursday, June 20th 
6:30 – 7:30 pm

Where: Maud Morgan Arts Center
  20A Sacramento Street
  Behind the Maria L. Baldwin 
  Community Center building
  Hybrid option below
  
  For those who cannot  
  attend in-person, please 
  register for the Zoom:
  bit.ly/6-20-WendellMeeting

 Questions?
Please reach out to Eleni Macrakis at 
emacrakis@homeownersrehab.org

Creating and Preserving
Affordable Housing Opportunities

www.30wendellstreet.com

Developer: HRI
Architect:   ICON Architecture

http://www.30wendellstreet.com/
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